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Sach Oliver 

Sach Oliver is managing partner of Bailey & Oliver Law Firm in Rogers, AR.  Bailey & Oliver is a 
Personal Injury firm focusing on catastrophic injury and wrongful death.  Sach predominantly 
works on 18-wheeler and construction work site cases.  He is the primary attorney of the firms’ 
Catastrophic Injury Team, leading in litigation strategy, depositions, negotiations, and all 
aspects of the trial.   

Sach graduated Valedictorian of his high school class in Viola, AR and attended Arkansas State 
University in Jonesboro on an Academic and Rodeo Scholarship and was part of team roping 
on the ASU Rodeo Team.  Sach also served as Student Government President at ASU, where 
he received the Wilson Award for Outstanding Service.  He received an undergraduate degree 
in Agricultural Business with an emphasis on Economics.   

Sach is a graduate of the University of Arkansas School of Law.  As a law student Sach won the 
coveted “Best Oral Advocate” award in the National Trial Competition sponsored by the 
American College of Trial Lawyers.  Sach defeated students from the top 150 law schools 
throughout the United States.   

Sach has had the honor of being a guest speaker for trial lawyer association conferences all 
over the country.  He is a regular guest speaker at national trucking association conventions 
and serves as a member of the prestigious Leaders Forum for the American Association for 
Justice.  The Arkansas Trial Lawyers Association selected Sach as their Outstanding Young 
Trial Lawyer in 2008. He was awarded Outstanding Trial Lawyer in 2015 and Trial Team of the 
Year in 2022. He is also the current President of the Arkansas Trial Lawyers Association.  

Sach is a graduate of the American Auction Academy and gives back to his community by 
volunteering as an auctioneer for local fundraising events.  Along with the Bailey & Oliver 
Auction Team, Sach has helped raise over $3.6 million for non-profit organizations in northwest 
Arkansas.  In 2016 the Association of Fundraising Professionals-Northwest Arkansas Chapter 
awarded Sach the Outstanding Volunteer Fundraiser during their National Philanthropy Day 
luncheon.   

Sach is married to Codi who is the founder and Executive Director of hOofin’ iT, Hippotherapy.  
They live in beautiful northwest Arkansas together with their two daughters, Reesa and Reagan.  
They enjoy horseback riding, rodeo events, church activities at Fellowship Bible Church NWA 
and working on their Quarter horse and angus cattle ranch. (www.oliverangusranch.com)   
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